
Dear Galena families:  

I understand that the recent guidance regarding immigration has raised questions for some 
in our community. Our district is committed to creating a safe and inclusive environment 
where all students, regardless of their background or immigration status, feel welcome, 
supported, and valued. Every child has the right to a high-quality education in an 
environment where they feel a sense of belonging and security. 

WCSD and Galena remain committed to ensuring that all students have access to a public 
education without fear of discrimination or intimidation. This is also in accordance with the 
United States and Nevada Constitution, and state and federal laws.  

Following federal and student privacy laws, WCSD does not release or share student 
information with anyone, including federal or local law enforcement unless there is an 
emergency or a court order for the information.  

The third goal of the district’s Strategic Plan is ‘Safety and Belonging’ of our students and is 
of the utmost importance to WCSD and Galena. In alignment with our district’s Strategic 
Plan and all state and federal laws, the District has adopted legal procedures and 
processes to protect all students to ensure we meet our goal of ‘Safety and Belonging’.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or concerns at 775-851-
5630 

Sincerely,   

Mr. Salter, Principal 

 


